Notice
Regarding Orientation session for
Newly appointed TGTs Punjabi on 13.08.2024
at Tau Devi Lal Stadium, Sector-3, Panchkula

All newly appointed TGT Punjabi are informed to attend an
Orientation Session to be held on 13.08.2024 (Tuesday) 9:00 am
on in the Multipurpose Hall, Tau Devi Lal Stadium, Sector-3,
Panchkula. |

This orientation is mandatory for all newly appointed TGT Punjabi.

Kindly ensure their attendance at this orientation sesp’on.
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ki
Joint Director (IT)

12-08-2024



